
28th February 1935. 

Dear Mias Baggallay, 

When I ~ote to you about the contributions for your 

salary and pension I omitted to mention the contriliutions 

due on behalf of Miss Parsons, for which purpose we have 

hitherto always received £200 from the League of Red Cross 

Societies. We should be glad to receive this money, either 

in two instalments of £100 each or in one instalment of 

£200 during the last term, whichever is most convenient 

to the Foundation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary. 


